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POST OFFICE CONSULTATION 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 7/13 21 JANUARY 2013 

The purpose of this report is to provide the basis for Members’ decisions as to whether to make a 
contribution to the current consultation on the proposed change of site for the town’s Post Office   

NO. DETAIL 

1)  CONTEXT 

a) Correspondence from Post Office Ltd dated 13 December 2012 has informed the Town Council 
of the proposed move of its local service from its current Church Street site to Seasons, 8-10 
High Street. 

b) Subject to the consultation, which closes on 4 February 2013, and the appointment of the new 
operator, it is proposed that the move will take place in March 2013. 

c) The correspondence is attached to this report. 

2)  RECOMMENDATION 

a) Members are recommended to consider the detail in the correspondence in the context of the 
town’s need for the retention of the full range of Post Office services which this consultation 
commits to ensuring 

b) Members are then asked to consider whether a contribution to the consultation from the Town 
Council is appropriate and, if so, what its content should be. 

 


